

05/06/2018

Dear Sir / Madam

Chancellor State College has recently received student exercise books produced by Academy Publishing for use by our primary school students.

On behalf of both the teachers and students of our school, may I thank you for your company's generous sponsorship towards the production of these exercise books. These books have been well used by our school over the past and will once again be put to good use this year.

Chancellor State College greatly appreciates the support it receives from businesses in our local community. May I wish your business every success in the future.

Yours sincerely

W. Bould

Mark Birchall